
NACTON VILLAGE COMMUNITY COUNCIL



AHOY!
Residents of Nacton Village and Priory Court are invited to take part in 
Floral and Nautical Nacton

Sunday June 6th 2021   1.00pm – 6.00pm
Nautical Scarecrows and Floral Wheelbarrows
Covid restrictions to apply

We would like to encourage as many people as possible to take part in this fun event by making a scarecrow on a nautical theme or filling a wheelbarrow full of floral delights. 

You may enter as many scarecrows or wheel barrows as you like. The scarecrows etc will be displayed along The Street at various intervals.  If your house faces on to The Street between Orwell Stores and Victoria Field then you can make your display by your gate or at the end of your driveway. 

Other scarecrows will be allocated a pitch along The Street or in Victoria field.  It is therefore advisable that your scarecrow etc is portable so that it can be placed in a suitable position. Don’t forget to bring your own props.   For example, beach items - buckets and spades, wind breaks, boats, treasure chests, anchors and whales! 

If you would like to enter a nautical scarecrow, a floral wheelbarrow or both, then please complete this form and email it to nactonvillagecommunitycouncil@gmail.com

______________________________________________________________________________
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NACTON VILLAGE COMMUNITY COUNCIL





Floral and Nautical Nacton

I would like to enter the Floral and Nautical Nacton event on Sunday 6th June. 
Please send in entry forms before 1st June.

Full details about the event will be sent upon receipt of an entry form. 

Number of scarecrows / wheelbarrows I wish to enter: 
Scarecrows:
Wheelbarrows:

Name:  

Address:  

Preferred phone number for communication about this event:

Preferred email address for communication about this event: 

I will display my scarecrow/wheelbarrow at the end of my drive/ gateway on The Street?        YES / NO

I would like to be allocated a place along The Street? YES / NO

If you would like to open your garden for this event, please inform Ann Bagert : annbagert@yahoo.co.uk


______________________________________________________________________________
